Community Council AGM 10th November 2020

Minutes of AGM October 2019 – were approved as a true copy

Councillor Tom Trotter took the chair and started by welcoming everyone to the meeting. He also thanked the Community Councillors for all their efforts over the year this, as always, is very much appreciated.

Chairman's Report

Office Bearers – all positions are vacant and proposals/voting were held previously online. Results as follows:

Chairman: two Members were proposed for the position: Jan Wilson and Chris McEwan. Voting took place with 9 for Chris and 2 for Jan. Therefore, Chris McEwan is confirmed as the Chair

Vice- Chair: Pat Lemmon was proposed and confirmed in this post

Treasurer: Proposals for John Hamilton and Fiona McEwan – John secured the majority votes therefore remains in the post

Correspondence Secretary: Fiona McEwan remains in this post

Planning Liaison Officer: Paul Darling remains in the post with Therese Laing

voted in as 2nd person **Risk Assessment Officer:**

All the above accepted their positions

Tom congratulated all the members. He said we owe Jan a debt of gratitude for all her years as Chair – she has done a tremendous job and we wish her all the best. Chris also wanted his thanks noted; her commitment and dedication has been second to none and he hopes she will be on hand to guide him forward in his new role.

Annual Accounts

The meeting concluded.